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DATE: July 10, 2000 

TO: Division of Records and Reporting ~ 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Van Leuven) 

RE: Docket No. 9920l5-WU - Application for limited proceeding to recover costs of water 
system iml?,rovements in Marion County by Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc. 

Please file the attached letter dated July 7, 2000, in the docket file for the above-referenced 
docket. 
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cc: Division of Economic Regulation (B. Davis, Crouch, Ted Davis, Merchant, Wetherington) 
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Law Offices 

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP Atlanta No~hern Virginia 
Boston Orlando 

315 South Calhoun Street Bradenton Providence 

Suite 600 Chicago San Francisco 
PO Drawer 810 (ZtP 32302-0810) Fo~ Lauderdale SL Petersburg 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 Jacksonvi lie Tallahassee 

Lakeland Tampa 
850-224-7000 Melbourne Washington, DC. 
FAX 850-224-8832 Mexico City West Palm Beach 
www.hklaw.com Miami Representative Offices: 

New York Buenos Aires 
Tel Aviv 

KAREN D. WALKER July 7,2000 
850-425-5612 

Internet Address: 
kwalker@hklaw.com 

" 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

JUL - 7 2000D. Tyler Van Leuven 
Florida Public Service Commission -­Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Application for limited proceeding to recover costs of water system 
improvements in Marion County by Sunshine Utilities of Central 
Florida, Inc., Docket No. 992015-WU 

Dear Tyler: 

As we have discussed, Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc. 
("Sunshine") is in the process of analyzing and evaluating various alternatives to 
its proposed water system improvements. Although Sunshine initially expected 
to file an amended application for limited proceeding with the Florida Public 
Service Commission ("FPSC") on or before July 18, 2000, Sunshine needs 
additional time to prepare its amended application. This will confirm that we 
have agreed that Sunshine will file its amended application for limited 
proceeding with the FPSC on or before August 15, 2000. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let us know if you have any 
questions. 
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Very truly yours, 

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 
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cc: Pamela Christmas 


